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Slow down for Mungar 
  
Motorists will notice a reduced speed limit on Mungar Road, between the Nangarin Road and Maryborough-
Biggenden Road intersections at Oakhurst. 
  
Transport and Main Roads Director-General Neil Scales said the speed limit had been reduced to 80km/h. 
  
"Our safety team assessed the stretch of road earlier this year and made a recommendation to the Speed 
Management Committee to drop the speed limit," Mr Scales said. 
  
"The committee is made up of Queensland Police, Fraser Coast Regional Council and, Transport and Main 
Roads (TMR) representatives. 
  
"New speed limit signs are in place and motorists should drive to the changed conditions." 
  
For more information, contact TMR on 1300 728 390 or bundaberg.office@tmr.qld.gov.au.  
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